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Starting Sunday, March 31, Buildings F, G, and H at Newnham Campus will be closed in

preparation of construction for the new Health & Wellness Centre. Access to these buildings

will be restricted to essential personnel only.

Also, please note that the OneCard Office at Newnham Campus will be relocating to The

Service Hub, Building D as of Wednesday, April 3. 

More information on the closure and Health & Wellness Centre is available online.
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